
State Water Resources Control Board
NOTICE OF MINOR CHANGE REQUEST 

FOR PERMIT 15421 (APPLICATION 22640)

COUNTY: El Dorado     STREAM SYSTEM: Lake Tahoe 

Lakeside Park Association, the Water Right Holder of Application 22640, Permit 15421, 
has filed a request for a minor change pursuant to Water Code section 1700.6 seeking 
to change the place of use within Section 27, Township 13 North, Range 18 East, 
Mount Diablo Base and Meridian. The minor change requests the addition of nine (9) 
parcels to the current place of use described in water right Permit 15421. No changes in 
the source, point of diversion, or purpose of use is requested in this minor change. Any 
correspondence directed to the existing Water Right Holder should be mailed to:

Lakeside Park Association 
Attn: Nakia Foskett, Water Systems Manager 
4077 Pine Blvd. 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

or by email at nakia@lpatahoe.com 

Summary of Existing Water Right Permit 15421:

Priority: 
November 18, 1966

Source:  
Lake Tahoe tributary to Truckee River

Point of Diversion:  
North 12 degrees 30 minutes West 3,950 feet from Southeast corner of Section 28, 
Township 13 North, Range 18 East, Mount Diablo Base and Meridian, being within the 
Southeast quarter of Northeast quarter of said Section 28.

Direct Diversion Rate and Annual Amount: 
2 cubic feet per second 
1,070 acre-feet per year

Season of Diversion: 
January 1 to December 31 of each year
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Purpose of Use: 
Municipal

Place of Use: 
West half of Southeast quarter, East half of Southwest quarter, and Northwest quarter 
of Southwest quarter of Section 27, Township 13 North, Range 18 East, Mount Diablo 
Base and Meridian.

Requested Minor Change:

Add the following to the existing place of use description as follows: 
Southeast quarter of Northwest quarter and Southwest quarter of Northwest quarter of 
Section 27, Township 13 North, Range 18 East, Mount Diablo Base and Meridian.

The contact person for this matter is Steve Marquez and can be reached by email at 
steve.marquez@waterboards.ca.gov. Comments must be received by the Division of  
Water Rights by 4:30 p.m. on September 1, 2021. 

Written correspondence should be addressed as follows:

State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Water Rights 
Attn: Steve Marquez 
P.O. Box 2000,  
Sacramento CA, 95812-2000

Date of Notice: August 17, 2021
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